
 
 

 
March 12, 2024 
 

Via Electronic Filing  
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon  
Attn: Filing Center  
201 High St. SE, Suite 100  
Salem OR 97301 
 

Re: Docket No. UE 428 - In the Matter of PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER, Advice No. 23-
018 (ADV 1545), Modifications to Rule 4, Application for Electrical Service 

 

Dear Filing Center: 
 

Please be advised that the Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board (CUB) will not be filing a Cross-

Answering Brief as called for in the Procedural Schedule in the above referenced docket. CUB 

appreciates the legal analysis presented by parties in their Opening Briefs in this proceeding. 

Thank you for your assistance. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

/s/ Jennifer Hill-Hart  
Jennifer Hill-Hart 

 


